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THE HOWARD PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Square, Elford, Tamworth, Staffordshire, B79 9DB


Chief Executive Officer:  Mr Paul Lovern
Headteacher:  Miss R Mills
Telephone:  01827 383292
e-mail:  r.mills@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk
e-mail:  howardoffice@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

website:  www.howard.staffs.sch.uk

Dear Parents,

Re:  Alton Towers Year 6 visit

As a special treat for the children in year 6, we would like to visit Alton Towers on Monday 12th July 2021. The cost of the trip will be £22.50 which needs to be paid via Parent Pay.  This includes entry into Alton Towers and transportation.
The children will be transported to and from Alton Towers by school minibus, driven by Mrs Bennett.  The children will leave at 8.45am and will arrive back at school at 5.30pm.  As this is outside normal school hours, please ensure your child is collected from school.   The children should wear weather-appropriate clothing and comfy shoes.  Masks will be required for some areas on resort for those aged 11+. A disposable packed lunch will be required but please no glass bottles or fizzy drinks. Children may bring up to £10 spending money for ice-creams, cold drinks etc. 
Please complete the google form giving permission for your child to attend this trip and make payment on Parentpay ASAP.
https://forms.gle/2FaZae16P2KSpFdw8
Yours sincerely

Mrs K Bennett

Class 3 Teacher
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